
 

National Anthem Singers Wanted 

for the Blue Claws Stadium  

on Monday, June 3rd! 

The Switlik School is reaching out to all 5th grade students to participate in singing 

the National Anthem at the Blue Claws stadium on Monday, June 3rd.  If you are 

interested, please fill out the ticket order form and return it to school by  

Friday, May 10th!   

All singers will need to meet at the stadium between 5:15-5:30 outside the Blue 

Claws store.   *please have your child enter the park, redeem their ticket, get their 

hand stamped and THEN meet us outside the store.  They will need to wear their 

5th grade t-shirt (they will be delivered before the Blue Claws game).  It is your 

choice of pants/bottoms….we only ask that you like nice and presentable.  We will 

send home more information closer to the date for those who are singing with us. 

. *All tickets must be purchased thru the Switlik PTN (not at the ballpark), and all 

chorus singers are required to purchase a ticket.  Purchasing a certain number of 

tickets allows Switlik School the opportunity to sing the National Anthem at the 

ballpark.   You may use the attached order form, or visit the Switlik School Home 

Web Page for additional forms.   All chorus ticket orders must be ordered by 

Friday, May 10th due to payment deadlines with the Blue Claws stadium.   

If you are interested, please submit your order on or before May 10th! 

If you have any questions about the ticket order, you can email  

Ms. Temple at   cmtemple@jacksonsd.org 
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